
 

 

 
 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
EX ART. 17 EURONEXT GROWTH MILAN ISSUER REGULATIONS 

CLARIFICATIONS IN RELATION TO THE PRESS RELEASE OF JANUARY 16, 2023 
 
 

 

Gallarate, 17 January 2023 – The Board of Directors of TraWell Co S.p.A. (Euronext Growth Milan, 
ticker: TWL, hereinafter "TWL" or "the Company"), relating to the press release published yesterday 
16 January 2023 and the resignation of the Independent Director Edoardo Zarghetta, specifies that 
these resignations are motivated by the will of Dr. Mr. Zarghetta to focus on his own professional 
activity.  
 
Mr. Zarghetta is not going to cover other positions in the board and that, moreover, the reorganization 
activity of the board will be limited to the due co-optation of another independent director. 
 

* * * 

 
Per maggiori informazioni: 
 
TraWell Co. S.p.A.        Euronext Growth Advisor 
Investor Relations        Baldi Finance S.p.A. 
David Debach         Luca Carra  
investor.relations@trawellco.com       lcarra@baldiandpartners.it 
www.trawellco.com        Corso Europa, 13 
Tel: +39 0331 777154        20122 Milano, Italia 
Fax:+39 0331789141        Tel:+39 02 
58318214 
          Fax:+39 02 58310893 
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